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Question:  
 
Senator McALLISTER: Have there been any changes to the minister's delegations under the 
Public Governance, Performance and Accountability Rule 2014?  
Ms Huxtable: I might need some assistance with that. We do not believe so. Not that we are 
aware of.  
Senator Cormann: We will check on notice and get back to it. 
 
Answer: 
 
No, as at 24 May 2017, there has been no change to the delegation of powers under the Public 
Governance, Performance and Accountability Rule 2014 since the Minister for Finance made 
the original delegation on 30 June 2014. 


